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I am urging you to fund Frog Ferry. Portland is long overdue for a ferry transportation 

system. This is the opportunity to revitalize our community, provide river access, 

provide jobs and address the climate crisis. Frog Ferry will spur economic growth and 

bring back our access to our river. Please support this project! 


